
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Copperfield (Kidston) Dam  

 
 
The Department of Resources wishes to advise the public of 

the upcoming Copperfield (Kidston) Dam closure.  
 

The Dam will be closed from: 

 
Wednesday, 2nd October 2024 

to 
Mid November 2024 

 
due to planned maintenance works.  

 
 

Council apologies for any inconvenience this may cause 
 

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not 
hesitate to contact Council on 4079 9090 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Ken Timms PSM 
Chief Executive Officer 


